FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL

Newsletter – November 2016



It's beginning to look a lot like Christmas...

Christmas Fair Wednesday 7th December 2016 at 3:30pm

We hope you will be able to join us at our Christmas Fair opened by our School Choir.

There will be a number of stalls including:

Teddy Tombola

Bottle Tombola

Chocolate and sweet Tombola

Café - Hot drinks, Cakes and Hotdogs

Meet Father Christmas (3:45-5:15pm)

Raffle

Tree decorations

Class Stalls

Baking Candy cane holders

Snowman soup

Catch the candy cane

Reindeer lucky dip

Christmas play your cards right game



'Tis the season of goodwill

As always we need your help! The more help we get the better fair we can have.

Chocolate & sweets

From 28th November we are asking children to bring in donations of chocolates and sweets. The class that receives the most amount will win a golden ticket! The winning class will be announced on Friday 2nd December.

Thursday 1st December – non-uniform day

Children can come to school in non-uniform on Thursday 1st December. All we ask in return is that they bring in a donation for the fair. This could be bottles, teddies, tombola prizes or raffle prizes.

Other donations

We also need cakes, buns and biscuits for our café, however please send these on the day of the fair.

Spread the festive cheer

We understand that Christmas is a busy time for everyone but to make the fair a success we really do need your help. If you could spare us a little bit of your time then this would be fantastic. We need volunteers to get the prizes and stalls ready, prepare for Santa's arrival and help set up stalls on the big day.

If you are available to help please come along from 3.30pm on Friday 2nd and Monday 5th December or anytime from 12.30pm Tuesday 6th December.

If you can't spare us time, remember to donate and more importantly show your support by coming to the fair. Thank you!

Father Christmas

Children will get the opportunity to meet Santa between 3.45 -5.00pm where they will visit the grotto and get a Christmas gift.

If you would like to meet Father Christmas please complete and return the slip attached with a cash payment of £3.00.

Unfortunately we have limited time slots available, therefore times will be allocated as slips are returned. The final deadline for bookings will be on Friday 2nd December. You will then be sent a ticket which will specify your allocated time with Santa.



Father Christmas Booking Form

Name	Class
I would like to book a time with Father Christmas at the Christmas Fair on Wednesday 7th December. I enclose £3.00.	
Signed	

Time slots will be allocated as slips are returned – unfortunately we have a limited amount of time slots between 3:45 and 5:00pm.